
Students in grades 6, 7, & 8 and parents 

Mohawk College, Fennell Campus, 135 Fennell Ave W

June 25, Registration & Dinner at 5:30, Event 6:00 pm – 8:00 pm

WHO

WHERE

WHEN

HELLO 
FUTURE

You’re invited 
to discover the 
possibilities of 
postsecondary 

education!

Bring your grade 6, 7 & 8 children to explore the Mohawk 
College experience with an evening of information and 
activities. Dinner and free parking is provided.

Main registration for this FREE event: 
www.eventbrite.ca/e/hello-future-tickets-46947158214 

For additional assistance: 905 527 5092 x 2374

Hurry, 
space is 
limited!


